
Kennebec Valley Community College issues federal Stafford loans through the Department of 

Education’s William D. Ford Direct Loan program only.  Therefore, KVCC does not have a “preferred 

lender list.” In addition, KVCC does not have a revenue-sharing arrangement with any student loan 

provider. These agreements are prohibited. Lender account representatives are not permitted to work 

within the Financial Aid Office or to pass themselves off as employees of KVCC. 

The following lenders have issued alternative loans to KVCC borrowers in the last five years: 

Bank of America 
Maine Educational Loan Authority 
Key Bank 
Sallie Mae 
Suntrust Bank 
TERI 
Wells Fargo 

 


